
East Boldon Infant School 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you for all of your support across this half term. It has certainly been busy with lots of lovely visits and visitors and some 
nice curriculum enhancements too! 
 
We had a successful World Maths Day and it was great to work with the children playing board games across the afternoon. It 
was so nice to see their interactions with each other—and their kindness too—allowing others to join in their games and some 
lovely explanations of how the games were to be played. 
 
As we enter this final week of the Spring Term, we have lots of Easter fun and activities built into the week. Reception have    
enjoyed sharing their Easter Assembly with us and were true superstars for their families I was so impressed with the singing and 
definitely the dancing from our children—a huge well done! 
 
Some of our Eco Warriors were very lucky to visit Dogger Wind Farm at the Port of Tyne. A huge thank you to Fearne’s dad in 
Class 3 for allowing us to go and to organise all of the arrangements. It really was a super experience for our children. 
 
We have enjoyed our Easter get together in the school yard yesterday too—thank you for all of your support.  We hope if you 
head off for the Treasure Hunt, that the sun shines and you have fun! There are still some Treasure Hunt sheets available if any-
one would like to pick one up. 
 
After a busy term, I would like to wish everyone a wonderful, restful Easter break. I look forward to seeing you all for our final 
Summer Term!  
 
Best Wishes, 
Miss Holt 

April 2025 

A few Diary Dates coming up! 

· Friday 11th April—Reception visit Beamish 
 

Friday 11th April—Break up for Easter Holidays! Chocolate Alert! 
Have a lovely Easter Break! 

Children to return to school Monday 28th April 
· Monday 5th—May Day Bank Holiday 
· Tuesday 6th May—Children return to school 
· Thursday 22nd May—Year 1 to visit Newcastle Keep 

Keep in touch……........VISIT OUR WEBSITE www.eastboldoninfantschool.org.uk 

Please find below our attendance breakdown from across the Autumn and Spring Terms.. It is helpful to share overall attendance 
pictures with parents/carers as well as individual breakdowns.. Thank you for all of your support with attendance and punctuality. 

Ensuring your child is in school and on time is key to supporting their learning! 

Class Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 Class 6 

Attendance up 
to Spring Term 

2 

96.92% 97.12% 97.32% 94.88% 95.76% 96.19% 

We are very sad to share that Mrs Brough, our lovely teaching assistant from Reception and Year 1 will 
be leaving us at the end of this term to take up another position in a school in Sunderland. We will be 
very sad to see her leave us but wish her every success and happiness. I’m sure parents will join me in 

thanking her for all of her dedication to our children over her time in school with us. 



Miss Holt loves a quote! 
 

“Spring adds new life and new joy to all that is” 
Jessica Harrelson 

Lots of Highlights...World Maths Day! 

 
 

Comic Relief  
Collection 2025 
We raised a super  

£116-00 for Comic Relief. 
These donations go 

straight to the charity 
through our Parent Pay 

system.  

 

Coin Bucket Collection for 
World Maths Day 

Thank you for all of the loose 
change donations on World Maths 

Day. There was an amazing 
£47.06 raised which will be used 
to support resources for maths 

when carrying out money related 
topics! 

Our Easter Fair! 
Thank you for all of your support with 

our small fair in the school yard on 
Monday. It was lovely to see you all 

and all of the monies raised will   
 support our much needed school funds! 
We raised £597 in total with the raffle 
money too. All prizes will be drawn on 

Thursday! Good Luck! 

Lots of Highlights...Eco Warriors trip to Dogger Bank Wind Farm! 


